
Patient Financial Hardship 
 
Primary PartnerCare Physicians, PLLC understands that our patients may face difficult financial 
times and have developed a Financial Hardship Assistance Program for such circumstances, 
whether they are short-term catastrophes or longer-term circumstances. 

If you feel you may qualify for such a program, please speak with  
your doctor or call the Billing Customer Service Department at  
516-233-2486 who can send you the application form. 

Our Patient Support Department can also advise of any community services and other such 
programs that might be available depending on your unique circumstances and needs.
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